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HB5256 SUBSTITUTE Sponsor: Rep. Randy Richardville

H-1 Committee: HEALTH POLICY

Analyst(s): Schneider, Bob Completed: 10/29/01

State Fiscal Impact Local Fiscal Impact

Cost: None Cost: None
Revenues: None Revenues: None

The bill would require that a nursing home include in a written contract between the nursing home and an applicant, patient, 
or legal guardian a specific paragraph notifying applicants or patients of the availability of hospice care in the nursing home 
before executing the written contract.  The bill would have no fiscal impact on the State or on local units of government. 
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